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DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
KAGAWARAN NG KAPALIGIRAN AT LIKAS YAMAN
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BAGONG PILIPINAS

ADVISORY

HOW DEEP IS YOUR LOVE?
MESSAGES OF INSPIRATION AND APPRECIATION

February 12-16, 2024, 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM
DENR Central Office

1. All officials and employees of DENR Central Office are invited to participate in the
conduct of "How Deep is your Love?: Messages of Inspiration and Appreciation” on
February 12-16, 2024, spearheaded by the Office of the Assistant Secretary for Human
Resources, Strategic Communication and Sectoral Initiatives (OASECHRSCSI), DENR
Association of Career Executives, Inc. (DENR-ACE), DENR Employees’ Union
(DENREU), in partnership with DENR Gender and Development (GAD) Office.

2. February is Philippine Heart Month. This love month and in celebration of Valentine's
Day, this activity aims to engage employees, stimulate creativity, provide a venue to
express their feelings and thoughts on love and loved ones, and boost the self-esteem
of co-employees through messages of inspiration and appreciation.

3. A drop box will be available beginning Monday, February 12, 2024, from 9:00 am to
3:00 pm at the DENR Lobby to collect your written messages.

4. We enjoin everyone to listen to the messages of inspiration and appreciation which
will be aired via Telecom every 3:00 pm from February 13-16, 2024.

5. Interested individuals are reminded of the following;:

a. Provide positive and heart-warming messages that induce inspiration and
appreciation;

b. Avoid offensive, discriminatory and gender stereotyping messages; and negative
comments pertaining to a body part, sexual orientation, gender identity and
expression;

¢. Be mindful in addressing your message to the recipient. You may use titles such
as Mr., Ms. or Mx. or the person's name, if applicable;

d. We encourage messages bearing names of senders. Messages from individuals
who do not want their names to be aired may also be entertained provided that
the messages are found to be compliant with the reminders listed herein; and

e. Messages shall be screened accordingly prior to broadcast via Telecom.

Should you have clarifications, you may coordinate with the OASECHRSCSI at
asec.hrscsi@denr.gov.ph or at 8929-6626 local 2021.

AUGUST@'D. ®ELA PENA
Undersecretary for @rganizational Transformation
and Human Resources
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